
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

September 4, 2016 ð23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

MINI  MINISTRY  FAIR  AND SOCIAL  
 

The lazy days of summer are coming to an end as September brings the hustle and bustle of a new academic year 
in Ithaca. Time to welcome newcomers to our community, welcome back friends who have been away for 
summer or longer, and open ourselves up to new opportunities for involvement.  Itõs the perfect time to come 
together at our Mini Ministry Fair and Social!  

The Mini Ministry Fair and Social will take place next weekend, 

September 10 and 11, after all the Masses in the tent on the 
labyrinth (next to the Parish Center). Come hear about upcoming 
events and programs and learn about the wide range of ministries 
available at St. Catherineõs. How will you share your gifts of time 
and talent to help St. Catherineõs fulfill its mission? What areas of 
ministry are offered that might meet your needs? There is 
something for everyone, of all ages!  

While youõre there: 

¶ Be sure to pick up a New Parishioner Welcome Packet, a parish 
registration form, and/or a Time and Talent Survey.  

¶ Sign up to volunteer at two wonderful upcoming events: the 
International Peace Festival (September 16ð18) and the Feed My Starving Children Ithaca MobilePack 
(September 22ð24). Both events need hundreds of volunteers to make them successful, and both are great 
opportunities for our parishioners to provide a few hours of service and truly make a difference.  

¶ Learn about our Faith Formation programs for both youth and adults, as well as the R.C.I.A. process and our 
adult Confirmation program.  

¶ See our list of upcoming events and opportunities in various areas of ministry.  

¶ Meet or reconnect with one another, and enjoy delicious refreshments! 

While we will go through a lot of change this year as we move into our new Parish Center, we know that ministry 
and volunteers will continue to be the backbone of our parish. We are fortunate to have such a vibrant 
community, eager to serve and grow in faith together. We look forward to seeing you next weekend!  

 



MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Dr. Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Craig Murray  
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Bob Pochily, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: MondayïFriday 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Wis 3:13-18b; Ps 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14-
17; Phmn 9-10, 12-17; Lk 14:25-33 
 

Next Sunday 
Ex 32:7-11, 13-14; Ps 51:3-4, 12-13, 17, 
19; 1 Tm 1:12-17; Lk 15:1-32 
 

 

òWhoever does not carry his own cross and come after 
me cannot be my disciple. ó (Lk 14:27) 

Saturday, September 10 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Richard J. Haynor by June, Tammy & Cali 
 Michele; Pam Hickey Stier by Nadine LeMoine; and 
 Our Parishioners 
6:00 p.m. Mini Ministry Fair  
Sunday, September 11 
9:00 a.m. MASS: William S. & Jane F. Dodson by the Family of 
 Mary & Jim Gilligan 
9:15 a.m. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Childrenõs Faith Formation 
10:15 a.m. Mini Ministry Fair  
11:30 a.m. MASS: Living & Deceased Members of the Doyle & 
 Leclere Families by Jeff & Jane Doyle and Edward Steh 
 by Helen Steh 
12:30 p.m. Mini Ministry Fair  
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group  
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 
 
 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðSEPTEMBER 5ï11  

Monday, September 5ñLabor Day  
Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday, September 6 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Frederick W. Hess by June Haynor & Family 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir  
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts 
7:00 p.m. Liturgy Committee  
7:30 p.m. St. Catherineõs Book Club 
Wednesday, September 7 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Deceased Members of the Dominick Family by 
 the Topoleski Family 
6:30 p.m. Peace & Justice Committee 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday, September 8 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, September 9 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Grace Kutzleb by Michaleen Herzog 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
5:00 p.m. Migrant Workersõ Dinner in King Ferry 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

 OFFERTORY INCOME , August 28, 2016 

 Collection: $7,202 

 EFT Donations: $806 

 Mailed -in Donations: $2,123 

 TOTAL : $10,131 

 WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

 VARIANCE : - ($446) 
  

 Dominican Republic Bowls: $128 
PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 
Art Shanahan, Phyllis Hyatt, Garrison H. 
Davidson Jr., Frances Reppert, Jerome Klumb 
Sr., Ruthye Lewis, Silas Martinez, Craig 
Trowbridge, Bob Orange, Camille Taranto, Nick 
Jennison, Lidia Roper, Carter Nagel, Mike 
Billing, Barbara Houman, Marilyn Pollutro, 
Margy Dillon, Colin Hayward-Toland, David 
Hyatt, and Gail Cooney. 
 

Please hold in prayer those who have died 
in the peace of Christ: 
Joe DõAgostino (brother-in-law of Ruth Doyle) 
and Carolyn Balmer (sister-in-law of John 
Balmer). 

Wedding Banns : 

Patricia Miller and Christopher Buzzelli 

May God bless your marriage! 



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  

MASS TIME  FOR SEPTEMBER 18  
Just a reminder that we will have only one Mass on 

Sunday, September 18, because of the International 
Peace Festival. It will be held at 10 a.m. Please mark 
your calendars! Locally, there are Masses at 8:30 a.m. 
(Immaculate Conception and Holy Cross), 10:30 a.m. 
(All Saints, Immaculate Conception, and Cornell 
Catholic), 1 p.m. and 8 p.m. (Ithaca College), and 9:30 
p.m. (Cornell Catholic).  
 

MIGRANT  DINNER  
Each year St. Catherineõs hosts a dinner for the 
migrant workers in our area. This year, the dinner is 
scheduled for Friday, September 9, beginning around 
5 p.m. in King Ferry. You can help by making a 
donation to this dinner. It usually costs us about 
$1,000 to provide a nutritious meal for these 
hardworking men and women. Donation checks can 
be made out to St. Catherineõs and put in the regular 
collection in an envelope marked òMigrant Dinner.ó 
It will be helpful to have all donations by September 

4. If you would like to help to serve at the dinner, 
please contact Jonathan Lunine at jlunine@me.com. 
 

FEED MY STARVING  CHILDREN   
The Ithaca MobilePack for Feed My Starving Children 
will be held ThursdayðSaturday, September 22ð24, 
at the First Congregational Church. Donations can be 
made through www.ithacamobilepack.org  or can be 
made out to òIthaca MobilePackó and dropped off at 
the Parish Office. There are still some packing 
opportunities available. Volunteers must be at least 5 
years old, and there are jobs for people of all abilities. 
For more information, please contact Patricia Sipple 
at 257-2493 or psipple@dor.org.   
 

SECOND COLLECTION  FOR FLOODING  
RELIEF 
St. Catherineõs and the Diocese of Rochester would 
like to offer some ways that you can help victims of 
the devastating flooding in Louisiana:  
1.) The Diocese of Rochester is asking all churches to 
hold a second collection on the weekend of 
September 10/11. All money from the collection will 
be sent to Catholic Charities USA to aid their work in 
the flooded areas. If you would like to donate to this 
collection, you can put cash or a check made out to St. 
Catherine's in the basket for the second collection next 
weekend. 
2.) Our parishioner Deb Roe has sent us information 
from her friend Sr. Chris Pologa, CSJ, a member of the 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet who teaches at St. 
Josephõs Academy in Baton Rouge. According to Sr. 
Chris, nearly 50 percent of their students have been 
flooded out, have lost everything, and are in shelters. 
Sr. Chris has let us know of ways that we can help her 
students directly:  
¶ Please pray for the families affected.  
¶ Gift cards to the following are greatly appreciated: 
Loweõs, Home Depot, Target, Samõs Club, 
Walmart, Walgreenõs, CVS, Rite Aid, JC Penneyõs, 
Family Dollar, Dollar General, and Bed, Bath and 
Beyond. You can bring gift cards to the Parish 
Office or put them in the collection basket at Mass 
in an envelope marked for Louisiana flood relief.  

¶ You can donate money directly by making out a 
check to SJA Disaster Relief and bringing it to the 
Parish Office or putting it in the collection basket.  

¶ You can also mail checks and gift cards directly to 
Sister Chris Pologa, CSJ, SJA Disaster Relief, 3134 
Hundred Oaks Drive, Baton Rouge, LA 70808. 

¶ You can also donate online at: http://
bit.ly/2b1AeLd.  

Many thanks for your prayers and generosity. 

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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I NTERNATIONAL  PEACE FESTIVAL  
Have you signed up to volunteer at the Peace 
Festival? There are many options available: setup; 
childrenõs games and activities; welcome and ticket 
booths; food booths (preparation and serving); 
beverage serving; parking; silent auction; and tear 
down. Our volunteers are the backbone of the 
festival and help make the festival run smoothly 
and guests feel welcome. 

In the pews this weekend is a volunteer card that 
you can fill out to let us know what you can help 
with. If you have already signed up online, you 
donõt need to fill out the card; but if you havenõt 
signed up online and would like to volunteer in this 
way, we invite you to do so. You can give the cards 
to the hospitality ministers on your way out.  

If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please contact Amanda Shaw at 
afs6@cornell.edu. Festival committee members will 
be available after the Masses this weekend to 
answer questions as well. 
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